
PRINCIPALS’CONFERENCE

JOIN US ...

REGISTER

Guest Presenters

Auckland Primary Principals’ Association

Lake Tāupo Hilton, June 11 to 13, 2025

For our annual Principals’ Conference at the
beautiful Lake Tāupo Hilton, from June 11 to 13,
2025.

Once again we have a stunning lineup of speakers,
and are proud to launch our “Local Heroes, Our
People” platform.  

This part of the conference is dedicated to our
colleagues, and will be a chance for us to hear
leadership gems from our ‘Local Heroes’.  

This year, Mike O’Reilly - Principal of Mt Roskill
Primary School, Helen Varney - Director of Tautai o
le Moana, and Iain Taylor - Principal of Manurewa
Intermediate School will share an insight into their
leadership and the nuggets they wished they’d
known when they were First Time Principals.

www.appa.org.nz
Visit Our Website

Hon Erica Stanford
Minister of Education

Full conference
$690

Christine Rankin
Life Coach & CEO of For the Sake of

our Children Trust

Jack Stone
Solicitor, Harrison Stone

Mike O’Reilly
Principal, Mt Roskill Primary School

Helen Varney
Director Tautai o le Moana

Iain Taylor
Principal, Manurewa Int

Pete Burdon
Media Specialist

Karen Smith
Educational Consultant

Genevieve Mora
Mental Health Advocate & Founder

of Voices of Hope

Stephen Lethbridge
Master of Ceremonies

To register, click here to visit our website 

A link to discounted accommodation at the
Lake Tāupo Hilton will be provided, once
registration fees have been processed.

PROGRAMME
Wed June 11 Thurs June 12 Fri June 13

2:30pm Registration opens
5:30pm Conference Opens
              Welcome event

9:40         Hon Erica Stanford
11:20       Christine Rankin
13:30       Jack Stone
14:20       Local Heroes
                   - Mike O’Reilly
                   - Helen Varney
                   - Iain Taylor
18:00        Pre Dinner Drinks
18:30        Gala Dinner

9:00         Pete Burdon
10:30       Karen Smith
11:35       Genevieve Mora 

Please note, registrations will be open to Principals ONLY until April 28. If there is still
space at this time, registrations will be opened to Deputy Principals.

https://www.registrations.appa.org.nz/product/appa-conference-2025/

